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To: UCM Medical Staff, House staff, Nursing Staff, Patient Care Centers, and Outpatient Clinics 

 

From:  KT Jerry Yeo, PhD, DABCC 

 Medical Director of Clinical Chemistry 

 Professor of Pathology 

 

Subject: Blood Lead (Pb) service restored in-house 

 

 

Effective Date: 7/5/2023  

 

Laboratory Section: Clinical Chemistry 

Summary:  

The technical issues for blood lead (Pb) testing have been resolved.  

 

Effective June 30th, we again began running all new Pb requests in house.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this period of time when these tests 

needed to be sent out to our reference laboratory. 

 

Questions:  

 

If there are any questions related to this testing, please contact:  

 Dr. Jerry Yeo at jyeo@bsd.uchicago.edu 

 

 

mailto:jyeo@bsd.uchicago.edu

